
The  Free  PACE  Health
Access/Navigator Program

Miss  open
enrollment?

YOU CAN STILL APPLY FOR HEALTH INSURANCE!

Although Open Enrollment for Health Insurance has ended for
this year, there are still many people who need to reapply for
their health insurance. These folks will be receiving letters
from MassHealth with dates they should apply and dates that
tell them when their health insurance terminates or ends.

For people who have never applied for health insurance may be
eligible to apply outside of the Open Enrollment period and
they should call our office to find out if they qualify. For
people  who  have  had  changes  in  their  personal  or  family
situations; like losing a job, losing a spouse, divorce or the
birth of a child in addition to other life changing events,
should also call our office to find out if they qualify for
health insurance.

The Free PACE Health Access/Navigator Program has trained and
certified State Navigators on hand to assist people who are
looking for Health Insurance.

Call  PACE  at  508-999-9920  for  an  appointment  or  for  more
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information.


